Amy Wasleske 2044 Kimberly Rd., Kronenwetter, WI 54455

April 14th 2022

Scott Winch Superintendent Stratford School District 213311 Legion St., Stratford, WI 54484

Dear Scott,

I am writing this letter as formal notice of my resignation as a 6-12 English Language Arts teacher. I will not be returning for the 2022-2023 school year.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to have taught in the Stratford School District. I have learned a lot through my three years here and will take those lessons with me as I move forward to new opportunities. My new position allows me to be closer to home, and I'm excited to take all that I have learned here into this new position. I wish you and Stratford School District all the happiness and success in the future.

I will be happy to provide any assistance and materials I can in order to help with this transition.

Sincerely,

Amy Wasleske